
 
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

 
Planning Division  

City of Urbana 
400 South Vine Street 

Urbana, IL   61801 
217-384-2440 
 

 
April XX, 2010 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ANNEX 
 

 
 Pursuant to the Illinois Municipal Code, notice is hereby given that the annexation of the 
territory described below is contemplated by the Corporate Authorities of the City of Urbana, 
Illinois, and that they propose to consider and take action on an ordinance annexing such territory at 
a regular meeting of the Urbana City Council on June 7, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers, 400 South Vine Street, Urbana, Illinois. 
 
The territory under consideration consists of four tracts of property totaling approximately 0.958 
acres and being more commonly known as 2507 North Fieldcrest Drive (PIN #30-21-03-130-004), 
2607 North Fieldcrest Drive (PIN #30-21-03-130-010), 2703 North Fieldcrest Drive (PIN#30-21-03
-130-013), and 2708 North Fieldcrest Drive (PIN #30-21-03-129-029). The territory to be annexed 
is legally described as follows: 
 

Lots 403, 420, 423, and 429, all in “Somerset Subdivision No. 4”, as shown on a plat 
recorded October 24, 2003 as Document Number 2003R48237 in the Office of the 
Recorder of Deeds, Champaign County, Illinois. 
 
Said annexation containing 0.958 acres, more or less, all situated in Champaign 
County, Illinois. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the annexation, please contact Lisa Karcher at 217-384-2440 
or lkkarcher@city.urbana.il.us. 
 
Thank you. 
        
Phyllis D. Clark, City Clerk 
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